
MINUTES 

TOWN OF BURLINGTON 

July 13, 2017 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Aspen Drive Discontinuation 

 

 

 

Chairman Rice opened the Public Hearing at 6:20 p.m. 

 

Attorney Richard Scholze explained the discontinuation of Aspen Drive on behalf of the 

petitioners.   

 

There were no public comments. 

 

The Public Hearing was closed at 6:22 p.m. 

 

 

 

Approved this ______ day of August, 2017 

Adelheid Streif, Clerk 

 

   

 

 


